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A RESOLUTION REGARDING THE ENCROACHMENT INTO  

FAR NORTH BICENTENNIAL PARK AT THE GRENDAHL 

PROPERTY AT 7720 LODGE POLE COURT 

September 15, 2011 

 

The Mid-Hillside and Hillside East Community Councils find that it is outrageous that this 

significant encroachment into Far North Bicentennial Park has existed for several decades.  We are 

dissappointed at the Grendahl’s lack of response to correct the problem. 

We request that the Municipality of Anchorage: 

• Work towards restoration of the area of the encroachment to a natural state. 

• For the safety of the neighborhood and for the potential need for access in case of wildfire 

in the park,  align the road to allow emergency vehicles the ability to turn around. 

 

 

This resolution was approved at the combined general meeting of the Mid-Hillside and Hillside East 
Community Councils on September 15, 2011.  The meeting was advertised through the email newsletter and 

the Councils’ website.  This resolution passed unanimously by the Councils. 

 

 

________________________________________ 

Linda Lappi – President  

Hillside East Community Council 

 

 

_________________________________________ 

Lance Powell - President  

Mid-Hillside Community Council 

 


